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Dear Parents, 
 
Due to the continued rising cases of Covid in some of our cohorts at Moorside, I am really sorry to 
postpone our trip to the library this week. 
 
We are doing our very best to keep everyone safe in the current situation and our Key Stage 1 and 
2 children are not mixing within the school day - we feel that it would therefore be unwise to take 
everyone on a trip together from across the school. 
 
I will explain to the children that we will rearrange as soon as possible, as I know that they will be 
disappointed, but we do not want to share any potential germs by visiting the library, which is of 
course used by other vulnerable members of the community. 
 
We have some children who are currently in isolation so would miss out on the visit if we went 
this week. Let’s hope that by taking preventative measures, we can return to normal as soon as 
possible. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Rowett 
Headteacher 
 

 


